FEWSTON AND BLUBBERHOUSES CHURCHES
Notes of meeting of Friends of Blubberhouses Church Committee held at The Hopper Lane
8 June 2017 at 2.00 pm.
Present:
Pat Anderson
Alison Bowers 

Allison Dibb
Gillian Knox 

Philip Livesey
Diana Parsons,
Deborah Power
1.Apologies
Gill White, Daphne Wilson

2. Minutes of the meeting 3 May 2017.
Minutes were agreed as correct record.
3. Matters arising
There were no matters arising which were not covered on the agenda.
4. Treasurer's update
4.1 DP circulated bank statement with analysis of income and expenditure, including petty cash. 

Balance £5255.77 in the account with £71.81 in petty cash, both accounts up to date. 

The takings ‘Teas on the Hill’ £358.93 covered the cost of the gazebo £359.  

5. Fund raising
5.1  Nidd Art Trail
Agreed to open for refreshments 19 and 20 August and 26, 27 and 28 August.  Artist, Jane Carlisle Bellerby has visited church and is keen to display textiles. Lynn Cook, organiser, to arrange some hands-on sessions, may involve other artists. Any other artists known to colleagues to be invited to display.

Nick Butterworth ? display photos.  








AB
Estimate 20 and 40 cakes needed for the weekends.
Starter rota for the weekends
 to be prepared.    






PA
6. Phase 2 paper circulated.

6.1 stained glass conservation, it was agreed to apply for grant. 
Funders for internal improvements, enquiries of charity involved with funding for toilet facilities.  PA
It was agreed to proceed with enquiries for internal improvements, Sebastian Rowe to be contacted.











  PA
7. Services, Pet service 2 July cancelled. Notices on church external noticeboards.                    PA
Revised services to be notified.

8. Any other business
Dance in early 2018, Friday 26 Jan., or 2 Feb. 2018. Query other events locally. DW/YFs, GK/FPH

Dark Horse Ceilidh band – good choice if available. Raffle prizes and payment up front necessary.
9. Date and time of next meeting(s) 2017 
 Arranged for Thursdays, 2.00 pm at The Hopper Inn: 6  July, 7 Sept., 5 Oct., 2 Nov., 7 Dec.
Thanks to The Hopper Lane for hosting meeting and to Philip Livesey who chaired the meeting.
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